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5.   With the density bonus scheme as envisioned, Buttermilk would have the following options to allow the development of an additional 15 dwelling units beyond the 31 currently permitted (for a total of 46 units in building 2, and a “total maximum residential density” of 20 U/A for the project):
· Develop 3 true affordable units plus 12 market rate units, OR
· Develop 10 senior/adaptable units plus 5 market rate units, OR
· Develop 30 public parking spaces plus 15 market rate units

If the “Total maximum residential density” remained as suggested in this draft at 24 U/A (developable), and Buttermilk wished to reach this density by developing an additional 27 units beyond the 31 currently permitted (for a total of 58 units in building 2), it would look like this:
· 5 true affordable plus 20 market rate, OR
· 18 senior/adaptable and 9 market rate, OR
· 54 public parking spaces plus 27 market rate, 

Buttermilk could also use some combination of the above types of density bonuses to add up to the desired number of units.

They could also elect to just continue with the 31 units allowed by the current density (for a total of 31 units in building 2, meeting the current density of 15 U/A for the project).


If this scheme is acceptable, the following remains to be done to move this forward:
· Finalize the “Total maximum residential density” number
· Finalize the requirements for senior/adaptable units
· Develop the forms, monitoring procedures and administrative requirements for the different types of density bonuses
· Consider which other zoning districts this might apply to so as not to run into a “spot zoning” situation – legal review 
· Other?

